
City of Pensacola

Memorandum

222 West Main Street
Pensacola, FL  32502

File #: 19-00115 City Council 2/25/2019

INFORMATION ITEM

FROM:    City Council President Andy Terhaar

SUBJECT:

UPDATE OF THE MARKET STUDY FOR THE WEST MAIN MASTER PLAN

SUMMARY:

Mr. Peter Bazeli, consultant for the market study of the West Main Master Plan will give an update to City
Council.  This includes a look at the ECUA and CMP parcels and will be done via a Conference Call.

PRIOR ACTION:

None

STAFF CONTACT:

Don Kraher, Council Executive

ATTACHMENTS:

1)  None

PRESENTATION: No

Page 1 of 1


